
 

 

Newsletter Friday 19th July 2024 

Year 1 Beach Trip 

 



 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

Year 1 enjoyed a fantastic day out at St Anne's Beach this week. A huge thank you to all the parent 

volunteers who came along to support.  

Citizenship Award 

This half term, some of our children have been helping out in the local community and doing some 

amazing things to help those in need. Well done to Daniel, Roman, Nerine, Darcy, Jarvis, Seb, Elliot, 

Chloe, Fleur, Adam, Jessica and Jacob. They have been supporting community groups and events, helping 



out at home, raising money for charities, helping family members and  much more! Well done to all and 

thank you for making a difference in our community.  

If you would like to nominate your child for this award next half term, please send their Class Teacher a 

Dojo message with all the details. Children will receive their award in the last Praise Assembly of the half 

term and a mention in the newsletter. 

Our Citizenship Award also links very nicely with the Blue Peter silver badge. This is a badge awarded to 

those who show individual acts of kindness. To earn the new Silver badge, you must show kindness by 

doing something for your community, or another person. You may do some super fundraising, volunteer, 

or speak up against injustice. More information and how to apply can be found here: 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/findoutmore/blue-peter-apply-for-a-silver-badge  

If your child is lucky enough to be awarded a Blue Peter Silver badge, we would love to see these in 

Praise Assembly. Please encourage children to bring them in! 

School Meal/Snack  

A reminder that if you are wanting to purchase either a school snack or meal for your child, then please 

be advised your ParentPay must be in credit at all times. School meals and snacks are provided by The 

School Meals Department at Warrington Borough Council, they do not carry any debt and no credit is 

given. Snacks are 25p per day (£1.25 per week) and lunch is £2.60 per day (£13.00 per week) - please 

check you account and bring up to date if in arrears with enough credit until the end of term, or provide 

your child with a snack / packed lunch if you are unable to do so. 

End of Term 

Please be aware that school finishes for the Summer Term break on Thursday 25th July at the normal 

time of 3:15pm. 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/findoutmore/blue-peter-apply-for-a-silver-badge


Fruit Festival 

 

Holiday Camps 
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